
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Tuesday 23rd March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Swimming 

We’re pleased to announce that Key Stage 2 classes will be returning to swimming after Easter. St 

Austell leisure centre are prioritising Key Stage 2 at this stage, but as soon as we’re able to get Key Stage 

1 back swimming we will also let you know. 
 

When: 

Each class will have a whole week of swimming: with one hour in the pool, from 1.30pm – 2.30pm each 

weekday (Monday – Friday). 

w/c 19th April: Year 4, River Cober 

w/c 26th April: Year 5, River Fowey (Mrs Horner) 

w/c 10th May: Year 5, River Lyhner (Mr Dawes) 

w/c 17th May: Year 3, River Gannel 

w/c 7th June: Year 6, River Tamar 
 

How much? 

The cost will be £20 for the week (the same price as previously at £2 per half hour lesson) and includes 

coach travel, pool hire and employing three qualified swimming teachers. Please pay via Parent Pay.  
 

Kit: 

Swimming costume, towel, goggles (optional),   

If you have any questions, please ask either your class teacher or ask at the office and we will do our 

best to help. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Martin 


